
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
August 7, 2022 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

New Parish Council Members 
Recently the Parish Pastoral Council hosted an Evening of Discernment for 

candidates to serve on the Parish Council. As an outcome of the evening, five 

individuals accepted the invitation to be new Parish Council members for a 

three-year term. These new members include Andy Blattel, Ken Kiefer, Shane 

Morris, Jeremy Nichols, and Gerry Strohmeyer. Congratulations to these new 

Parish Council members. 

Existing Parish Council members include Michelle Prost, Kevin Seabaugh, 

Stephanie Williamson, Angeles Aceves, Lili Robison, and Dr. Alicia Henao-

Uribe. 

Thank you to Parish Council members, Mike Delgado, Bob Janota, Chris 

Martin, Tedd Powers, and Hugh Protzel, who have served the past three 

years as servant leaders in the parish. 

Where is Father Rick? 
Father Rick is away this weekend and next 

weekend for rest and relaxation before the school 

year begins. He will return on Tuesday, August 16. 

Please keep Father Rick in your prayers! For pastoral 

needs, you may contact Father Alex at the parish office  

(573-335-7667). 

LUKE 12:40 
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Am I waiting for the “right” time to become a good steward? Do I plan to 

share my time and talents “later?” Today’s Gospel warns those who are 
procrastinating about stewardship to be prepared — “at an hour you do 
not expect, the Son of Man will come.” 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, August 8 St. Dominic 
 6:30 am Terry Diebold  

Tuesday, August 9 
St. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross 
 6:30 am Herbert Kiblinger  

Wednesday, August 10 St. Lawrence 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Calvin Lynch Family 

 5:15 pm Joe and Mary Laurentius  

Thursday, August 11  St. Clare 
 6:30 am Judy Roth (living) 

Friday, August 12 St. Jane Frances de Chantal 
 6:30 am Geneva Viox  

Saturday, August 13 
Sts. Pontain and Hippolytus 
 6:30 am Randy G. Kirn  

 5:00 pm Living and Deceased Members 
  of the Glen and Bessie Grojean Family 

Sunday, August 14 
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 9:00 am Wilma Jean Govero  

 10:45 am Marie Heischmidt  

 3:00 pm Living and Deceased Members 
 (Bilingual) 
  of the Robert Gibson Family 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

Happy Birthday to Bishop Emeritus Leibrecht 
as he celebrates his birthday on Monday, August 8! 

God’s blessings! 

Congratulations to 
Angeles Aceves and Thomas Phillips 

who were recently united in marriage. 

Congratulations to 
Paul and Carlene Cieslewicz 

as they celebrate their 
30th Wedding Anniversary, 

James and Mary Essner 
as they celebrate their  

40th Wedding Anniversary, 
and to 

David and Barbara Wehner, 
as they celebrate their 

50th Wedding Anniversary. 

Please continue to pray for 
all married couples and those 

preparing for marriage. 

Each weekend, the Mass at St. Vincent is livestreamed and available to 
view on the St. Vincent de Paul Facebook page (https://www.facebook. 
com/svcape/). The video is also available to view after Masses on the parish 
website (www.svcape.com). Most of the live feeds will be at the 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday evening Mass to allow for the longest viewing time. 

Catholic Charities Mississippi Mingle 
Join Catholic Charities for their inaugural Mississippi Mingle on Saturday, 
August 13, from 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
(318 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau). This will be an afternoon of 
barbeque, games, music, and fun! The Knights will have their famous fried 
fish and barbeque. Music will be provided by Mike Renick and The 
Whitewater Bluegrass Band of Missouri! Tickets are available at 
www.ccsomo.org! 

Healing Prayer Ministry Seminar/Training 
August 13, 2022  9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Catholic Renewal Center, St. Louis, Missouri 

If you are interested in learning more about healing prayer and 
attending the seminar/training, please contact Pam Saucier at 
573-837-3703 for more information. Arrangements for travel will be 
coordinated. A form must be to be filled out by participant and signed 
by Father Rick. Please come by the parish office between 8:00 a.m. and 
4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday to pick up a form. 

Altar Server Scheduling 
Do you have children who are Altar servers? There is a new and 
easy way to schedule your child to serve at Mass. It is an online 
spreadsheet. Contact Laura Vollink at laura.vollink@gmail.com and 
she will send you the link to the schedule. It is easy to schedule your 
child to serve at the Mass that your family attends. 

Solemnity of the Assumption - August 15 
This year the Solemnity of the Assumption on August 15 falls on a Monday. 
In 1991 the members of the National Conference of Catholic Bishops of the 
United States of America made a general decree concerning holy days of 
obligation for Catholics. Whenever the Solemnity of the Assumption, on 
August 15, falls on a Saturday or on a Monday, the precept to attend Mass 
is abrogated. In other words, the Assumption is still a Holy Day but it is not 
a day of obligation. Mass for the Assumption will be celebrated at the 
regular 6:30 a.m. Monday Mass. 

http://www.ccsomo.org


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Vincent’s Vittles 
Thank you to St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women for 
preparing and serving a delicious meal for Vincent’s Vittles last weekend. 
There was a wonderful turnout with many new community members 
attending. The next Vincent’s Vittles meal will be served on Saturday, 
August 27. Plan to attend and invite a friend! 

If you would like to help with the monthly meal, please 
contact Deacon Mark. 

Collection - July 31, 2022 

 Collection $ 15,964.25 

 E-Tithing $ 337.00 

 Total $ 16,301.25 

 Weekly Budget $ 33,000.00 

Difference (7-1-22 to 7-31-22) -$ 12,865.58 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, August 8 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Tuesday, August 9 
 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

Wednesday, August 10 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Mass at Veterans Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

Thursday, August 11 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

Friday, August 12

Saturday, August 13 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

Sunday, August 14 

❖❖❖ 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

Readings - August 14, 2022 

Jeremiah 38:4-6, 80-10  Hebrews 12:1-4 
Luke 12:49-53 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 

faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, August 21, at 4:30 
p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Please contact 
the parish office to register and to fill out a baptismal 
registration form. 

May They Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Michael Rouse, father of Clay Rouse; and 
Doris Hendricks, mother of Larry Hendricks. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Diocesan Development Fund Campaign 
The Diocesan Development Fund Campaign (DDF) is the annual campaign for 
the Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau. The funds raised through this 
campaign advance the diocese’s mission through a host of ministries that assist 
families, parishes, and the diocese as a whole. DDF is vital to the life of the 
Church in southern Missouri. If you have not already done so, please complete 
and return your DDF pledge card today. For online donations to DDF, simply 
go to www.dioscg.org and follow the prompts. Transactions are secure.  

This year St. Vincent’s parish goal is $280,000 with a participation goal of 600 
households. To date St. Vincent parishioners have given $275,225 (98.3%) 
toward the goal. 519 families (86.5% of donor goal) have responded so far with 
a pledge of prayer and money. Thank you! 

If you need to contact the school, 
please call 334-9594 or email 
svsoffice@svcape.eduk12.net.  

Thursday Bible Study 
Like many inquisitive Catholics, you probably have questions about the 
powerful celebration of the Mass. Now, you’ll find enlightening answers in The 
History of the Mass. Under the tutelage of Boston College’s Father John 
Baldovin, S.J., PhD.’s twelve video lectures, you will study how the first 
Christians celebrated the Mass, why it has changed over time, and which 
practices have remained constant and much more. 

Beginning August 25, 2022, the Bible study group will meet in the upper 
meeting room on Thursday afternoons from 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. Come discover 
how the Church has arrived at the present celebration of the Mass. Registration 
is required by calling the parish office at 335-7667. Please call by August 15 to 
assure materials. 

The school office will be open 
 8:00 a.m. -  3:00 p.m. 

Monday - Friday, 
August 8 - 12. 
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 • Contact Information • 

❖❖❖ 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email _______________________________________________ Phone ______________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.                  I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

Positions Available 
Immaculate Conception School, Jackson, is in need of a Maintenance 
person. If you are interested, please contact Fr. Randy at 243-3182 or 
pastor@icjacksonmo.com or Mrs. Campbell at 243-5013 or 
mcampbell@icsjackson.eduk12.net. 



THE RIGHT TO LIFE IS THE FIRST AMONG HUMAN RIGHTS. 
Pope Francis 

Marriage: Please contact the 
parish office at least six months in 
advance. (If you have been married 
before, an annulment may need to 
be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo 
menos con seis meses de 
antelación. (Si usted ha estado 
casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser 
hecha primero.) 

••• 
Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three 
months prior to the baptism. It is 
necessary to schedule baptismal 
preparation classes six weeks prior 
to your child’s baptism. Taking the 
baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 
Kiblinger at the parish office (573-
335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser 
inscritos en la parroquia por lo 
menos 3 meses antes de bautizar. 
También los padres tienen que 
celebrar la santa misa cada fin de 
semana. La clase de preparación para 
el bautismo para padres y padrinos 
es cada último lunes del mes. Favor 
de comunicarse con Padre Rick una 
semana antes al 573-335-7667. 

••• 
Anointing of the Sick: If you are 
going to the hospital for a planned 
surgery, please call the parish office 
so this Sacrament can be celebrated 
with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted 
va al hospital para una cirugía 
planificada, por favor llame a la 
oficina parroquial para que este 
Sacramento pueda ser celebrado con 
usted. 

eGiving with Faith Direct 
Summer is almost over — have you made the switch to eGiving? It’s a great way 
to support St. Vincent de Paul Parish. You can sign up from your computer, 
smartphone or tablet, and set up a recurring donation or make a one-time gift; 
you’ll be growing the ministries that share the Good News of God’s love.  

Your recurring gifts will sustain and strengthen the parish during the “dog 
days” of summer and throughout the year. You’ll provide St. Vincent Parish 
with consistent support that helps with programs, services, and ministries for 
church families and for those in need throughout the community.  Sign up 
today by visiting faith.direct/MO885. Thank you for your continued support of 
the St. Vincent Parish family. 

MO Scholars Program 
Could you benefit from sending your child to Notre Dame Regional High 
School, St. Mary Cathedral School or St. Vincent de Paul Elementary 
School, but can’t afford tuition? Or does your child have an individualized 
education plan? Check out the new MO Scholars scholarship program that 
offers funding for private school tuition in Cape Girardeau at 
www.choosecatholic.org. 

This new program helps families customize an education that works for 
their children. Current or prospective students who live in the Cape 
Girardeau city limits may qualify for up to $6,375 towards their tuition. 

Visit www.choosecatholic.org for more information on how to apply. 
Scholarships are limited and will be awarded on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Your child can benefit from everything Catholic education offers! 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Thanks to the generosity of so many people in this giving community, the 
Cape LifeHouse Crisis Maternity Home for homeless, pregnant women 
continues to make progress toward having the funds for construction of 
this facility. Please consider helping with this important ministry by 
making a check to: “CCSOMO FBO Cape LifeHouse” and mailing it to 
CCSOMO, Attention:  Jeremy Rowland, 231 N. Main St., Cape Girardeau, 
MO 63701. Your generosity is appreciated! 

5th Annual St. Mary Cathedral 
Golf Tournament 

September 10, 2022  9:00 a.m. 
Cape Girardeau Country Club 

$400/team (four person) 
To register and/or sponsor 

https://stmarycathedralschool. 
weebly.com/alumni.html 

10th Annual Options for Women  

Banquet for Life 

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 
Knights of Columbus Hall, Jackson, Missouri 

Every Life 
Cherished - Chosen - Sent 

Featured Speaker -  Mr. Steventhen Holland 



RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610  grahamscustomfloors.com 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

Please support these advertisers! 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

 

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420 www.c-p-u.com 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 

 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Herman, Gary, 
John & Collin Peters 

5644 State Highway 25 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-243-6282 
www.petersheatingandair.biz 

Dependable Service 
Since 1968 

Dolores aker
EXECUTIVE BROKER, GRI 

21+ Years Experience 

573-579-0848 

Realty Executives Edge 

Office 573-335-8111 

dbaker@dbakersells.com  

 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Oberlohr    Cal l ie Bol l inger  


